
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Stone Street, Oldbury) (Temporary 
One-Way Road Closure and No Right Turning Restrictions) Order 
2025 intends to temporarily prohibit vehicles from proceeding along 
Stone Street which will be closed one-way in a north-westerly direction 
from the roundabout at the junction of Green Street to the junction with 
Oldbury Ringway.  
 
Access to any affected frontages will be maintained, but only when safety 
permits.  
 
Traffic will be diverted via Tat Bank Road, Vicarage Road, 
Crosswells Road, Station Road, Titford Road, Park Lane, Park Street, 
Churchbridge and Oldbury Ringway (eastbound).  
 
The order also intends to temporarily prohibit vehicles from turning right 
from the police station and the Bethel Church access roads to 
Stone Street.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 30/09/2025 effective from 01/09/2025.  
 
Purpose –  to facilitate access for gas service works by Cadent Gas Ltd.  
 
For more information please contact Ann Newman of Fincher Utilities on 
07495 412496. 


